
Construction Will Begin This Summer
This project creates space for up to 300 additional 
students. The Redmond High School addition will include  
10 classrooms and support spaces in a new two-story  
renovation of the administration wing that will open in  
Fall 2026. Seven portables will be added to the site to  
house administrative staff, counselors and music for one year.

Join us for an informational meeting 
on Wednesday, April 30 at 7 p.m. 
in the Redmond High School College 
and Career Center. Learn more 
about the school addition design, 
construction schedule and meet 
members of the project team!

The Redmond High School Addition is funded by the 
2022 Building Excellence Capital Construction Levy.
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